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Mr. Danny Muise
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Municipality of the District of Argyle
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Dear Mr. Muise:

On behalf of Prime Ministet Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your
cotrespondence of March 14, 2022, expressing your support for a national school food
progtam. I regret the delay in replying.

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the Municipality of Argyle
Council, have been carefully noted. I have taken the liberty of forwarding a copy of your letter
to the Honourable Katina Gould, Minister of Families, Children and Social Development,
who, I am certain, will wish to give your views every consideration.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Ministet.
Yours sincerely,
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M. Bredeson
Executive Correspondence Officer
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